Notice of Request for Bids

The Wyoming County Board of Education is requesting bids from qualified contractors for the
following services:

An Asset Management System for the Wyoming County Board of Education that will include a
comprehensive physical inventory of all district owned technology, custodial equipment, food
service equipment, instructional resources, and the ability to expand to vehicles and
machinery in the future.

Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Superintendent of Schools until 2:00 p.m. on
Monday, August 9, 2021.

Bid shall be on an appropriate bid form and should include all costs to complete the services
as specified.

Bidding instructions and specifications are available from Terry Shumate, Director of
Technology and Information Systems, at PO Box 69, Pineville, WV 24874. Phone 304-732-6262
ext. 1108.

The Wyoming County Board of Education is an equal opportunity employer and hereby reserves
the right to reject any or all bids for any reason.
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Deirdre Cline, Superintendent
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